
Complaints Office, DC Police 

(DCPC) <DCPolice.ComplaintsOffice@dc.gov> 

to: Jason Goodwill 

<goodwilljason99@gmail.com> 

 

date: Jul 31, 2023, 7:44 AM 

subject: RE: crime victim advocacy and 

life-threatening proof of RICO, 

sedition, treason in the 

judiciary and USDOJ 

mailed-by: dc.gov 

  

 

 Thank you for contacting the Office of Police Complaints (OPC). We were established by the District of Columbia 

government to provide the public with an independent and impartial forum for the review and resolution of citizen 

complaints against Metropolitan Police Department (MPD) and Housing Authority Police Department (DCHAPD) 

officers. Please visit our website for more information about our agency: https://policecomplaints.dc.gov/for 

 

  

 

  Based on the information you provided, it appears that your complaint is outside our jurisdiction. You may 

consider contacting your local law enforcement.  In addition, we will take no further action regarding this matter.  If 

you require further clarification, feel free to contact us at 202-727-3838, or respond to this e-mail. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

District of Columbia 

 

Office of Police Complaints 

 

1400 I Street NW, Suite 700 

 

Washington, DC 20005 

 

202-727-3838 

 
 
 
 
  So, the District of Columbia has its own government, and, matters of homelessness/disability 
abuse/racketeering/sedition/domestic terrorism/treason is outside their jurisdiction and they will 
take no action. 
 


